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Winter Poem: 
 “Snow” 

The snow fell softly at night. 

It made a blanket soft and white. 

It covered houses, flowers and 
ground, 

But did not make a single sound. 

-Alice Wilkins  

  

 

Winter Song:  
“I’m a Little Snowman” 

(Tune: “I’m a Little Teapot”) 

I’m a little snowman, 

Short and fat. 

Here are my buttons, 

 Here is my hat. 

When the sun comes out,  

I cannot stay. 

Slowly I just melt away. 

 

 

 Keeping you in the “Know” 
 General health info: Cold and Flu season is in full swing! 
PLEASE contact the office if your child test positive for Covid or the 

Flu! It is important to keep all children in our school healthy and need 
your help in doing so! Remember to have your littles wash their hands with soap 
and water frequently! Keep those germs away!  

Program News:   Our classes are filling quickly, and our wait lists are growing! 
If you know of anyone who’s little may not meet the kindergarten age requirement 
and are looking for a quality Pre-K 5 program, have them schedule a private tour of 
our preschool! We also have opened a second Pre-K 3 two-day class and have 
limited availability!   

Snow Cancellations: Snow season is here!!! We wanted to take this time to 
remind you of our snow cancellation policy. When Berlin Public Schools close due 
to snow or inclement weather, so do we. When Berlin Public Schools have a delay, 
Little Blessings Preschool will open at 10am if our driveway and walkways are 
clear. I will post to seesaw first and then post to our local news channels.  

Ice & Snow: The hill to the lower parking lot may be closed during the winter. 
When we have placed a chain at the top of the hill, we will ask that you enter 
through the main church doors.  
 

 

What We are Exploring: 
Our classes have been learning about arctic animals 
and outer space! As we continue to explore shapes, 
patterns, colors, numbers and play we have added 
winter themes throughout our classrooms!  

 

It’s Cold! Dress Warm!  
Each day we try to get outside if it is not below freezing! Please remember to send 
your child to school with a jacket, hat and gloves every day!  Our hallways are cold, 
but our classrooms are warm. Please leave or bring a sweatshirt each day in case 
your little gets chilly!  



 

 

Important Upcoming Dates  
 

Substitutes Wanted 
We are looking to expand our 
substitute pool! If you or 
someone you know is interested 
in substituting here and there, 
please reach out to Miss Shelby 
for paperwork!  

Meet our Staff: 
Meet Miss Lora! Miss Lora is a 
substitute teacher for our 
Preschool! From covering last 
minute absences to extra help in 
the classrooms, Miss Lora is a 
wonderful addition to our 
school! Miss Lora’s children both 
attended LBP! If you are lucky to 
have Miss Lora subbing in your 
child’s classroom, please 
introduce yourself and your 
student!  

 

Seasonal Books We Love 
 

 

• January 29: HUGA TUGA will be paying a visit to our Pre K 4 & 
Pre K 5 class!  

• February 1st : Our Valentines Day Dance! Please RSVP 

• February 14-18 Winter Break! No school! 

• February is Pediatric Dental Hygiene Month- We will have a 
special visit from our dental consultant! 

 

  

 Important Reminders!!  
 

 

• Please inform us when your student will be out! We will be worried 
about you! 

• Please arrive to school on time for drop off and dismissal each day!  

• Check local cancelation listings on snowy days!  

• Check your child’s mailbox daily!  
 

 

  

You and your child are important to us.  
Should you wish to share something good a teacher has done 

 or if you ever have a concern, please email us!  

Shelby- LBPDirector@bethanycovenant.org  

Office: Littleblessingpreschool@gmail.com  

 

 


